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October 14, 2024 

Honorable Terry Rice, Senate Co-Chair 
Honorable Jeff Wardlaw, House Co-Chair 
Arkansas Legislative Council/Joint Budget Committee (ALC/JBC) 
Arkansas State Capitol 
500 Woodlane St. 
Little Rock, AR  72201 

RE: Proposed Budget of Arkansas Legislative Audit (ALA) 

Dear Senator Rice and Representative Wardlaw: 

On October 11, 2024, the Legislative Joint Auditing Committee heard Arkansas Legislative 
Audit’s proposed budget for this upcoming biennial session. At the conclusion of the Legislative 
Auditor’s presentation of specifics, the Committee passed without dissent a Motion to Support 
ALA’s proposed budget request for this upcoming session and any supplemental appropriation 
requests allowing ALA to begin an internship program.   

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  

LEGISLATIVE JOINT AUDITING COMMITTEE 

David Wallace 
Senate Chair 

Jimmy Gazaway 
House Chair 

cc:  Kevin William White, CPA, JD, Legislative Auditor 
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